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Best Wishes and Thanks from Everyone at William Penn 
As this is the last newsletter of the term, and indeed this year, please accept our best wishes for the holiday 
period.  We hope that you all find time to relax and enjoy the company of your families in the safest of 
circumstances.  We look forward to seeing you again when term begins on Tuesday 3rd January 2022. 
 
Contacting/Emailing the School 
The primary point of contact remains the school email address: office@williampenn.co.uk 
Please be reminded that, when emailing the class teachers, it is important to copy in the school office on 
office@williampenn.co.uk 
Whilst this is always the routine, this is particularly important when the school is closed as it is this email 
address that is primarily monitored. 
 
William Penn Christmas Service at Christ’s Hospital  
I am sure that those of you who were able to join us at Christ’s Hospital Chapel on Wednesday would agree 
that the children were able to lift spirits and support our collective wellbeing.  They powerfully demonstrated 
how being together with us, and sharing their infectious enthusiasm, worked wonders for us all!  Please enjoy 
the photographs, kindly taken by Mr Constable, and now available on Google Classroom, using your child’s 
log in details. 
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